
 

8 February 2024 
 

 
 
 
 

Dear parents and carers 
 
After half-term, Year 10 students have two Religious Studies mock exams, as a practice towards 
the actual GCSE they will sit in the Summer. These mock exams will take place on: 

• Tuesday 27 February at 10:35 
• Friday 01 March at 08:45 

To support students in their preparation, they will be able to study independently at home from 
14:20 on Monday 26 February, and on the morning of Tuesday 27 February. 
 
Students should arrive in school at 10:00 on the Tuesday and head to The Observatory to 
register. On Friday 01 March, students should arrive in school at the usual time of 08:30 and 
again, head to The Observatory. 

 
Should a student wish to study in school, teachers will remain in their timetabled rooms to 
supervise on that morning. Following the exams, students will remain in school and follow their 
normal timetable. 
 

If you have any questions about mock exam arrangements, please email me. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mr S Rolt 

Deputy Headteacher 
 
 


